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Pamela Martin

From: Bridget Frewer
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2017 10:51 AM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: FW: 2035 Stanley Avenue - Rezoning Application (00489)

 
 

From:    
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2017 8:19 AM 
To: Victoria Mayor and Council <mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca> 
Subject: 2035 Stanley Avenue ‐ Rezoning Application (00489) 

 
Mayor and Council 
City of Victoria 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, B.C. V8W 1P6 
  
Re: 2035 Stanley Avenue - Rezoning Application (00489) 
  
Dear Mayor and Council: 
  
We understand this proposal will go to a public hearing on January 12. As the owner-occupiers of the adjacent 
property at 1413 Pembroke Street, we continue to feel, as we have stated in the past, that the proposed new 
house would be too large for the property. 
  
David and Carolyn Berry 
1413 Pembroke Street 
Victoria BC V8R 1V7 

 




